
	

	

	

I	am	honored	to	be	serving	as	the	President	of	the	Michigan	

Sonographers	Society	in	its	41th	anniversary	year!		As	one	of			the	

original	co-founders	of	this	organization,	I	have	been	impressed	with	

how	our	members	have	stepped	up	to	volunteer	as	committee	chairs	

and	board	members	over	four	decades	of	its	existence.			My	ultrasound	

career	began	at	Oklahoma	University	Health	Science	Center	in	1973,	

then	moved	to	Michigan	to	work	at	Oakwood	Hospital	in	1975.		I	found	

my	place	in	Michigan	and	the	MSS	is	a	big	part	of	my	life	here.	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


